
 

Councilor Wrobleski’s Amendment Introduction Letter: 

 

 

To the Council: 

  

Here is an amendment to the proposed Planning Board Rule 6.3.  I am submitting this 

amendment because I have concerns that the proposed rule, which calls for an up or down 

vote on proposed zoning ordinances will unnecessarily lead to politicizing this neutral, 

adjudicatory board - something the Town has avoided for many years.  What the Council 

needs is the Board's input on the administrative aspects of proposed zoning changes.  

This amendment permits the Board to fulfill that need, while, at the same time, avoids 

thrusting them in the middle of political controversies, which would needlessly consume 

their time.  

  

I certainly respect the opinion of the Board and their perspective.  I hope that these 

changes will be acceptable to them. 

  

Joe Wrobleski  

 


